CONNECTION / COMFORT / COMMUNITY

THE BEATING HEART OF KILVINGTON

Welcome to the development of our long-awaited new canteen.

We are incredibly excited to offer a contemporary and stunning space that will deliver a range of healthy and delicious options to our students and staff, as well as a welcoming space for our community to meet and connect.

Built on the site of the science labs adjacent to The Green, the canteen will be a central hub where hearts, stomachs and relationships are nourished by meals over recess and lunch, and coffee and a muffin after drop-off. It will offer a lively meeting point for our students contributing to their sense of wellbeing and inclusion, and extend the opportunity for families to connect onsite.

Our new canteen is expected to be completed in early 2026.

LEAVE YOUR MARK

We invite you to support this exciting and important new development. You can make a general donation – every bit counts – or purchase a brick engraved with your family name, which will be installed as part of the wall surrounding the community seating hub, leaving a heart-warming legacy for future Kilvington generations to come.

If you would like a bigger impact on the canteen, there are Naming Rights opportunities.

Our goal is to raise \$150,000 towards our appeal.

THE NEW CANTEEN IS GOING TO BE GREAT, WITH LOTS OF SPACE TO SIT, EAT AND CHAT WITH YOUR FRIENDS. AANYA (STUDENT)

I AM LOOKING FORWARD TO HAVING LOTS OF NEW, HEALTHY OPTIONS AT RECESS. NINA (STUDENT)

IT WILL BRING THE COMMUNITY TOGETHER. IT'S SO EXCITING AND I CAN'T WAIT FOR IT TO BE THERE. JUNE (PARENT)











BUY A BRICK - LEAVE A LEGACY

GENERAL/BRICK	DONATION	ACKNOWLEDGEMENT
Buy A Brick	\$250	Brick installed in community seating hubKNews, Yearbook and ITKReceipt
General	Up to \$249	KNews, Yearbook and ITKReceipt
Bronze	\$250 – \$999	Donor Wall – Bronze levelKNews, Yearbook and ITKReceipt
Silver	\$1000 – \$2499	Donor Wall – Silver levelKNews, Yearbook and ITKReceipt
Gold	\$2500 – \$4999	 Donor Wall – Gold level KNews, Yearbook and ITK Framed Certificate Receipt
Platinum	\$5000 - \$10,000 +	 Donor Wall – Platinum level KNews, Yearbook and ITK Framed Certificate Acknowledged at Opening Ceremony Receipt



NAMING RIGHTS

There is an opportunity for your family to contribute more significantly to the School's canteen through Naming Rights sponsorship. If you are interested in discussing these opportunities, please contact: Cat Phillips, Executive Assistant Telephone: (03) 9578 6231 Email: phillipsc@kilvington.vic.edu.au

TO DONATE

To donate to our new canteen, please visit www.fundraising.kilvington.vic.edu.au



All donations are tax deductible and a receipt will be provided.



HAVING A COMMUNITY SEATING AREA WILL BE TERRIFIC, NOT JUST FOR PICK-UP AND DROP-OFF, BUT ALSO DURING THE OTHER EVENTS THE SCHOOL RUNS. LUKE (PARENT)

